
Diary Dates 

September: 

4 INSET 

5 Start of Autumn Term 1  

5-7 Reception Class Home Visits 

10 KS2 School Council Trip  

11 Y6 Swimming 

10-14 Reception Class Home Visits 

17 Parents Coffee Morning 

18 Y6 Swimming 

25 Harvest Festival  

25 Y6 Swimming 

October: 

2 Y6 Swimming 

9 Y6 Swimming 

9  9am FOPS AGM 

10 KS2 School Council Trip  

16 Y6 Swimming 

22-28 HALF TERM 

29 INSET 

30 Start of Autumn Term 2 

30-31 Parents Meetings  

November: 

1-2 Parents Meetings 

14 Photos - Individual & Sibling 

27 Y5 Flu Vaccination 

December: 

11 Nativity Performance 

12 Nativity Performance 

19 School Closes for Christmas at 

1.30pm 

__________________________________________ 

********** 2019********** 

January: 

7 Start of Spring Term 1  

February: 

18-22 HALF TERM 

25 Start of Spring Term 2  

April: 

4 School closes for Easter at 1.30 

23 Start of Summer Term 1  

May: 

1 School closed for May Day 

6 Bank Holiday - school closed 

27-31 HALF TERM 

June: 

4 Start of Summer Term 2  

July: 

25 School closes for Summer        

at 1.30 

 

 

Grenville Road, Padstow, Cornwall PL28 8EX                   Tel: 01841 532510                             Head of School: Kate Whitford 

Help us to become nit-free—please check your child’s hair this weekend 

A Big Thank You! 
The Harvest Festival Assembly took place on Tuesday with an impressive    

collection of food donated for the Wadebridge Food Bank which was         

represented by Cherry, who explained to us how important these voluntary 

donations were.  Mrs Teri Walter, the school’s Hub Councillor, also attended.  

Each class shared their Harvest work with the rest of the school, singing     

Harvest songs, reading poems, sharing art work, playdough and real bread 

items.  Thank you to all families who donated so freely. 

 

 

 

Please keep sending your Pupil Data Collection Forms into the office. 

Congratulations to The Ships Galley! 
Jane and Karen have been awarded a Food Standards Agency 5 Star 

Food Hygiene Rating again!  Well done to you both for all your hard 

work. 



School Values Certificate Winners: 

 

Year R: Ailla-Grace 

Year 1:  Emilia & Mabel 

Year 2:  Charlie Mi & Elsie 

Year 3:  Keagan & Doug 

Year 4:  Phoebe, Kegan & Tallulah 

Year 5:  Elliot 

Year 6:  Ewan 

 

School Rules Certificate Winners: 

 
 

Year R: Enzo 

Year 1:   Lyla 

Year 2:   Elise 

Year 3:   Tony 

Year 4:   Archie & Freya 

Year 5:   Elsie 

Year 6:   Georgia 

Happiness Team Work Friendship Communication Freedom  

Curiosity Honesty Trust Kindness Respect Healthy Resilience  

Ambition Community Individuality Perseverance 
Show good  

manners at all times 
  

Follow instructions 

with thought & care 
 

Show care & respect 

for everyone  

&  

everything 

Mrs Whitford’s Special Awards: 

 

 

* Oscar (Y6)  *  Heidi (YR)  *  

 

 

We have also awarded numerous certificates to 

children for their reading, writing and maths as well 

as Green Cards and specific class certificates 

 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

94.91% 90.00% 86.59% 96.89% 94.74% 97.33% 87.65% 

Attendance 

Congratulations Year 5 

You are our attendance winners this week! 

 

We need your help! 
 

The PTA (formerly Friends of Padstow School) would like to 
invite all parents to a meeting on Wednesday 3 October at 
3.30pm in the school hall to        introduce ourselves, let you 
know what we do, and to invite you to join us. 
 
We have some great ideas for events over the coming year 
and would love your help in making them a reality. School Dis-
cos and Parties, the Christmas and Summer Fayres, Cake Sales 
and the Great Padstow Bake Off, a Casino Night, Talent Show, 
Pub Quiz, Bingo, Nearly New Sale and hopefully others! These 
events can only take place with your help. We need people to 
run stalls, speak to local businesses/suppliers, supervise dis-
cos, set up and clean up after events, organise refreshments, 
create games, collect raffle prizes, even just coming to 
meetings and helping us plan events can make a huge differ-
ence. We don’t expect committee members to attend all 
events and meetings, but the more people we have the easier 
it is to run events. 
 
Having enabled the school to purchase new Chromebooks and 
recharging trolley.  We also need to decide where to spend 
any money we raise, do we want to help fund class trips, 
equip the outdoor raised play area outside KS1, buy another 
climbing frame or given the weather over the summer should 
we be buying some sun shelters or an outdoor classroom? 
 
We hope you can come and we look forward to hearing your 
ideas. If you are unable to attend please send a message via 
our Facebook page or leave a note at reception and we’ll get 
in touch. 






